
 

Older Infants 

     

The year has just been flying by and now we are coming into 

December.  It is starting to cool down outside and the children have been 

enjoying the cooler weather during our outside time.   In November, we talked about 

family and Thanksgiving.  We made turkey handprints with brown paint.  The children 

were also excited to paint with brown, orange, and yellow paint.    

 

During the month of December, we will be doing some Advent activities 

such as making an Advent wreath with the children.  Advent is a 

time of waiting and preparation for the birth of Jesus.  The 

children will be making a fingerprint Christmas tree.  We will be using red and 

green paint throughout the month of December.   

 

Our other projects we will be doing are making a fingerprint string of Christmas 

lights.  The children will also be making a reindeer and a Santa Claus.  We will be 

painting Jesus in a manger.   

 

We have enjoyed seeing the children grow and flourish throughout the year. In 

working with the children for the last few months, we have seen them grow so much.  

It is exciting to see the children accomplish new milestones such as standing on their 

own and even taking a few steps.  We will be working with the children by holding their 

hands and walking either while we are out on the playground and in the 

classroom to help them get better balance and the coordination to start 

walking. 

 

Thank you to the families that were able to join us for our Thanksgiving 

Luncheon.   

 

December 6th is Parent Appreciation Night. That is a night 

where you can enjoy for yourselves while the children have 

fun with us from 5:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 

Ms. Katie           Ms. Madalyn               Ms. Amanda            


